2010-2011 City of Newton

Memorandum



To: Public Facilities Committee Members

From: Sydra Schnipper, Chairman

Re: Meeting Cancellation

Date: February 18, 2011

The Public Facilities Committee meeting is cancelled on Wednesday, February 23, 2011. The next meeting of the Committee will be a special meeting on Monday, March 7, 2011 at 7:15 PM to discuss the below item.

REFERRED TO PUBLIC FACILITIES AND FINANCE COMMITTEES

#59-11 <u>HIS HONOR THE MAYOR</u> requesting authorization to appropriate the sum of five hundred thousand dollars (\$500,000) from Free Cash for the purpose of supplementing the snow and ice budgets in the Department of Public Works. [02/14/11 @ 6:00 PM]

Enjoy your weekend.